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Information for families, Memorial
Day weekend - May 22, 2020

by  ISD 282 in 

�  MAY 21, 2020

St. Anthony-New Brighton families,

We are now at the homestretch with distance learning! Our students, staff and families have
been working incredibly hard. Everyone has shown how #SANBStrong our community is—
thank you! I am so grateful for all of you. Distance learning will not take place on Monday, May
25, due to Memorial Day. I hope that everyone has a nice, long and safe weekend. The
following includes upcoming events and important end-of-year reminders.

SAVHS senior parade to take place on June 5
SAVHS is also hosting a parade for SAVHS seniors beginning at 4 p.m., on Friday June 5.
Additional information, such as the parade route, coming soon.

SAVHS senior virtual graduation ceremony set for 7 p.m., June 5
Tune into CTV North Suburbs for the  St. Anthony Village High School (SAVHS) virtual
graduation ceremony at 7 p.m., on June 5. We are proud of the Class of 2020 and excited to
share this moment with you! Seniors were filmed individually and the ceremony includes
student and staff speeches, photos, and music from our band and choir.

CTV North Suburbs Channels 859 (HD) and 15 (SD).
Watch online: http://www.ctvnorthsuburbs.org/live-tv/channel-15/
Watch via Facebook @CTV North Suburbs.

SAVHS blood drive Friday, May 29
SAVHS is hosting a blood drive from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m., May 29 in the lower gym. The Red Cross
is experiencing an increased need for donations at this time. They have made changes to their
practices to keep donors safe. All donors are required to wear masks and they will provide
masks to anyone who does not have one. Sign up here to give.

Synthetic turf and asphalt track feasibility study, upgrades to Central Park's stadium
field complex
If you haven’t already, please take a moment to learn more about the district’s feasibility study
at Central Park’s stadium field. Please complete this Google Form if you have any questions.
We will be sharing an FAQs document with the community within the next couple weeks.

Important end-of-year reminders:

May 26 through June 4

As you recall from a recent message, the last eight days of the 2019-20 school year
teachers have been asked to reflect upon what we’ve learned during this time of
distance learning, capturing that knowledge so that collectively we can continue to
make enhancements to education for all students.
Students and families will still have access to connect with their teachers. Students will
still be required to sign-in to attendance each day, taking the time to finish independent
projects and/or missing work.

Technology return June 4-5, June 8

Families have the option to keep their Chromebooks over the summer. However,
families who do want to return their Chromebooks can drop them off from 8 a.m. to 3
p.m., Thursday, June 4, Friday, June 5, and Monday, June 8, at the high school/middle
school building, door 1. Chromebooks should be dropped off in a bag with the charger
(if one was given out).
All Hot Spots will need to be returned by placing them into a bag and dropping them off
at door 1 of the middle/high school building. Families who are having meals delivered
to their homes, please email mgrissom@isd282.org to request delivery staff to pick up
and return their technology (including Hot Spots).
Seniors do have the option to purchase their device (Hewlett Packard $170; Samsung
$80). If interested, please complete this form.

Community Services child care information
Emergency Child Care ends next Friday, May 29. Beginning Monday, June 1, Community
Services will transition to their Summer Child Care program, which is open to all families and
will include social distancing guidelines.Paraprofessionals will be available to help with any
final distance learning needs. Register here for Summer Child Care.

Free meal information
Free meals end Thursday, June 4. We are applying to become a summer site. Please watch for
more information at a later date.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please call/text me at 612-298-1979 or
send an email to rcorneille@isd282.org.

Thank you!

Superintendent Dr. Renee Corneille
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